
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS - Tuesday night BINGO will be starting on Tuesday, 
September 12th in the parish hall.  Mark your calendar. It all starts at 7:00 p.m. 
and there will be a canteen to serve those ‘popular’ hot dogs, chips and pop! 
 
CHRISTMAS - we are accepting small lotions, soaps, etc., to be 
handed out with our Christmas “Gift Cards”, together with 
‘knitted’ items. They can be dropped off Monday-Thursday at 
the office - call first, please.  (506) 653-6830. There will be a 
‘trunk’ at the main entrance of the church in October to receive 
the knitted  offerings.  (Store-bought goods are acceptable - 
new, please!). Thank You for thinking of others! 
 
50 & PLUS - on September 9th, at 2:00 p.m., a meeting will be held at the 
Assumption Hall, with the President of the NB Senior Citizens Federation 
(NBSCF) Percy Huntington and Robéa Cormier, Past President, in 
attendance. All are welcome to attend. 
 
CANADIAN MENTAL HEALTH ASSOCIATION will be offering the following 
programs  - please call (506) 652-1447 for more information. 
Life After Loss (Survivors of Suicide) - September 21 - November 23, 
 Thursdays, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. at Carleton Kirk United Church 
Understanding Anxiety & Panic Disorder - September 26 - November 21, and 
 from March 12 - April 30, 2024 Tuesdays, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m.,  
 Simonds Lions Club 
Mindfulness - October 5 - November 9 and March 14 - April 18, 2024, 
 Thursdays, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. 
 
NORTHWEST TERRITORIES WILDFIRE RELIEF FUNDRAISER - will be 
hosted by the Martha Guild on Saturday, September 30, 4:00 - 6:00 p.m. in the 
parish hall. Two grilled hot dogs, chips, water and ice cream for just $10/person.  
There will also be a ‘Bake Sale’ and ‘50/50 Draw’. Donations of home cooking 
would be appreciated and can be dropped off to the hall on Friday, September 
29th from 1 - 3 p.m., or on Saturday after 2 p.m. You are invited to come and 
support this very worthy cause. 
 

Lighter Moments (For Older Folks):  
I haven’t got anything done today;  

I’ve been in the Produce Department  
trying to open this stupid plastic bag. 
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PARISH OFFICE HOURS  

Monday – Thursday -   9:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 
 

Weekday Liturgies 
Monday - NO MASS 
Tuesday -  5:30 p.m. (Novena Mass) 
Wednesday - NO MASS 
Thursday - 9:00 a.m. Mass 
Friday - NO MASS 
   
Sunday Masses 
Saturday Vigil at 4:00 p.m. 
Sunday at 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. 
 
Sacrament of Reconciliation  
Tuesday -  5:00 - 5:30 p.m. 
Saturday - 3:00 - 3:45 p.m. 
 
Sacrament of Baptism 
By appointment only. Please call the Rectory 
 
Sacrament of Marriage 
A six (6) month prior notice is requested                
 
Ministry to the Sick 
Please contact the Rectory if you or someone 
you know would like to be visited at home or 
in hospital 

 

 
September 3rd, 2023  

22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 



Our Masses for the week of September 4th          
Monday           - NO MASS -  
Tuesday 5:00 p.m. - Adoration - 
    - Novena Mass 
    - Ruth Ann Gallant 
Wednesday   - NO MASS -             
Thursday 9:00 a.m. - Mary Butler            
Friday    - NO MASS - 
Saturday          4:00 p.m. - Memorial Mass 
Sunday 9:00 a.m. - In Thanksgiving 
            11:00 a.m. - For the People 
 
MEMORIALS WILL BE CELEBRATED on Saturday, September 9th   at 4:00 
p.m. for: Virginia Mabalot, Dick Dowd, Peter Arseneau (a), Lynn & Louis Barry, 
Mary Glidden (a), Teresa Corbin (a), Carey Ryan (a) and all deceased members 
of their families.  
 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS - we are preparing the October - December 
schedule. If you know that you will be unavailable at any point during those 
months, please contact the parish office (653-6830 or stpiusx@nb.aibn.com) by 
Tuesday, September 12, so that we can adjust the schedule accordingly. 
  

SUNDAY OFFERTORY - August 27th - (Including PAD) - $5,165.00 
 

CHOIR PRACTICE - will be starting on Wednesday, September 6th at 6:30 
p.m.  Please join Mary Ann in the choir loft. (Use ‘parking lot’ side door, please). 

 
C.W.L. NEWS - “MONTHLY MEETING” - will be held on Monday, 
September 11th at 1 p.m. in the hall.  
“BOOK SALE” - will take place on September 22nd (10 a.m. - 4 
p.m.) and on the 23rd (10 a.m. - 3 p.m.)  We are still accepting 
books or jigsaw puzzles in good condition.  
“SCHOOL SUPPLIES” - this is the last weekend for donating 

school supplies. Some suggested items are Glue sticks, dry erase markers, 
pencils, erasers, markers, notebooks. Any donations will be greatly appreciated 
and can be placed in bags at all entrances. Deadline September 3rd.  

 
 
 

PRAYERS OF THE FAITHFUL 
For Pope Francis and for his prayer intention for September for people living on 
the margins of society in subhuman conditions.     We pray to the Lord. 
 
For Bishop Christian and our Diocesan family of faith. We pray to the Lord. 
 
For all of those engaged in human labour and for their safety.   
       We pray to the Lord. 
 
For those who are unable to find work and for those unable to work because of 
workplace injuries.                                               We pray to the Lord. 
 
For children returning to school this week and for all those who are leaving 
home to attend university or vocational training.  We pray to the Lord. 
 
For families who face staggering prices for all necessities.                    
       We pray to the Lord. 
 
For people who are ill, in hospital or at home, and for their caregivers.                                                                                    
       We pray to the Lord. 
 
For those who have died NN……. that God will embrace them with His love and 
mercy.                                                                  We pray to the Lord. 
 

Ronald David Johnston, Genevieve Dugas, Carl Main, Leo Wallace, 
Sr. Katherine “Katie” Young, s.c.i.c., James MacDonald, Genevieve Lutes 

 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES - will begin Sunday, September 24th in 
the Parish Hall.   
 Grades 1 - 5 will be Sunday mornings from 9:50 -10:50 a.m.  
 Grades 6 - 8 will be on Sunday evenings from 6:15 - 7:15 p.m. and  
 Grade 9 will be on Sunday evenings 7:30 - 8:30 p.m.  
Registration for all grades will be held after Sunday morning Masses, on 
September 3rd, 10th and 17th.  Grade 1 students are requested to bring a copy 
of their Baptism Certificate when they register. 
 

Hope everyone enjoys this last long weekend of 
summer. Happy Labour Day.  

Please Note - the office will be closed on Monday. 
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